
Regulatory Impact Statement 
 
In the Council’s view the proposals contained in this consultation will not impose a 
burden on any person or body other than the Council itself.  Clearly the use of 
Electoral Reform Services (ERS) will have financial implications for the Council.  
However, this has been budgeted for and the Council believes that the cost is justified, 
given the value of having an independent body oversee the election process. 
 


